Animal Intake Policy
The Augusta Regional SPCA, Inc. is a private shelter dedicated to the welfare of domestic animals. We accept owner-surrendered animals that are evaluated for health, temperament, and suitability for our adoption program. In addition, we participate in the ASPCA Relocation Program and accept transfers from other Virginia rescues and shelters as part of our commitment to supporting animal welfare statewide.
We will always welcome back any animal previously adopted from the Augusta Regional SPCA, Inc., ensuring they have a safe place to return if needed.
Each animal is evaluated individually, and decisions regarding adoption, transfer, foster care, or euthanasia are made with careful consideration of the animal's well-being and ability to be safely re-homed.

